
Dear Lisgar families,        

With the upcoming holiday season, Lisgar is happy to support those in  

need within the Hamilton community. This year, we will have a Food Drive to  

support Mission Services starting on Wednesday, December 1st. Please send any  

non-perishable food items to Lisgar with your child. Classes will count how many food items 

are brought in and keep a tally. On December 15th, the class with the most donations will win a 

small prize! Thank you in advance for your donations!  

We are also happy to support the Hamilton community by supporting the long-term 

care home, Macassa Lodge (location on Upper Sherman). The wonderful staff at Macassa 

Lodge do everything they can to try and meet their residents’ daily needs, but donations are 

also very important and needed! Many residents have had a difficult couple of years of not 

seeing family and friends and many do not have family members to support them throughout 

the year. Lisgar students will be making cards and writing letters in class to send to the 

residents at Macassa Lodge. We are also asking for donations of items that could be given to 

residents during the holiday season who do not have family members to support them.  

The residents could use small items to support their everyday living and to lift their spirits. 

Below is a list of suggestions of items that could be donated. Please send any items to your 

child’s classroom and they will be collected and donated to Macassa Lodge. They send a BIG 

thank you in advance, this will make a real difference!  

Donation Suggestions for Macassa Lodge Residents:  

*They ask for no food donations due to dietary restrictions*  

-socks 

-books 

-slippers 

-body creams 

-shampoo 

-blankets (small lap blankets) 

-pajamas 

-crossword/word search  

-puzzles/games 

-decorations 

-chap-stick 

-hairbrush  

 

ALL DONATIONS (NON-PERISHABLE FOOD AND MACASSA LODGE 

DONATIONS) ARE DUE WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 15th! 


